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RRCA Runner Friendly Business Designation


Our organization, in partnership with the Road Runners Club of America (RRCA), recognizes your business as a Runner Friendly Business.





To show your support for the local running community, we encourage you to hang this static window decal in a noticeable window at your business location.





We thank you for your support of the running community.  Runners are more likely to frequent your business if they know that you are runner friendly and support the local running community.  





By participating you can help prove that our community is deserving of the Runner Friendly Community( designation granted the Road Runners Club of America.





























